
Nelson Khan Awarded DAAD PhD Scholarship 

Mr.Nelson Khan, a member of staff at the Department of Biochemistry is leaving for 
Germany for his PhD research on a DAAD scholarship. 

These scholarships are normally awarded based on proposal writing. We therefore 
congratulate Mr. Khan for his successful application and wish him well in his future 
endeavours as a young scientist. 

 


